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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 17 January 2020 11:38
To: CPC - Council
Subject: FW: Great British Spring Clean (20 March - 13 April)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Due By: 03 February 2020 15:00
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI – would anyone like to arrange this? 
 
Caroline, please can you add this to the ACE agenda for consideration, and let Emma Dawson know? 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
 

 

01444 451610 
Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 

 
Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the w
a request for information about the subject matter of this email.  The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Counc
and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is un
451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments.
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.
 
 
 

From: Emma Dawson <Emma.Dawson@midsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 January 2020 15:21 
To: ParishClerks <ParishClerks@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Great British Spring Clean (20 March - 13 April) 
 
Good afternoon, 
I am just touching base to see if you have any plans for arranging any litter picking events as part of the Great British 
Spring Clean as we may be able to help with advertising of the events or loaning of litterpicking equipment. If you 
have something planned could you please provide dates and locations and times. 
 
If you could please respond as soon as possible that would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Emma 
On behalf of the Waste Management Team 
 
Waste Services Team 
Commercial Services and Contracts 
01444-477440 
wastematters@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
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Working together for a better Mid Sussex 
 

 
 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to 
be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, 
alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its 
attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the 
views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind 
suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of 
this email and any attachments.  


